Jinbil

JSL/2020/ January 02, 2020

The Deputy Manager
On-line Surveillance Department
BSE LIMITED

P. ). Towers
Dalal Street,
Mumbai = 400 001

Kind Att.: Mr. Sohil Sanghvi, Deputy Manager (Surveillance)

Sub. : Increase in Volume

Dear Sir,

This has a reference to your mail Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/SS/2019-2020/116 dated January 02, 2020
regarding captioned subject. In this connection we wish to state that we have just closed the quarter
ended 31 December,2019 and we do not have any material information/announcement which in our
opinion may have bearing on the price/volume behavior in the equity shares of the Company.

Please note that the financial results for the quarter ended 31 December, 2019 will be approved in due
course to be followed by investors’ call which is customary for us in this regard. The dates of the
approval of the above financial results and investors’ call shall be intimated as and when fixed. This is for
your kind information

Please revert back for any other information/explanation in this regard.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely
For JINDAL SAW LTD.,
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